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Mr. Vice President,

We welcome the delegation of Poland and thank it for presentation of its 4th UPR report.
We acknowledge the steps taken by Poland in the areas such as judicial reforms and its cooperation with humanitarian assistance agencies. We also recognize the enactment of National Action Plan for Equal Treatment and National Action Plan Against Family Violence, among others. 
We have the following recommendations:
· Continued efforts towards women empowerment, and ending violence against women and combating racial discrimination; and 

· Enhanced efforts to protect rights of migrants and vulnerable groups.

We wish Poland a successful UPR.
I thank you!
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